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[EXT] Treble Honor Choir at UTM

Blake, Jody N <jblake17@utm.edu>
Sat 9/2/2023 7:54 PM

To:Macy Bell <mlo0015@auburn.edu>
Cc:Jane Kuehne <kuehnjm@auburn.edu>

CAUTION: Email Originated Outside of Auburn.

Hi Dr. Bell (Macy),

I hope you are well. I'm not sure if you remember me or not, but my name is Jody Blake and we were in
several classes at Auburn together. I think you were working on your Ed.S. while I was finishing my
Ph.D. Congratulations on your recent achievement! I know all too well the blessing and curse of pursuing
a doctorate.

I'm contacting you to see if you'd be willing to guest conduct our Treble Honor Choir for grades 3-5 at the
University of Tennessee at Martin. The Treble Honor Choir will take place on Monday, November 20
from 9-7 p.m. Dr. Kuehne has agreed to conduct the 6-8 choir. We plan on paying each clinician a $400
stipend and providing you with accommodations at a local hotel. I also always take the clinicians to
lunch and dinner.

If you are interested, please let me know at your earliest convenience and provide me with 4-5 easy 2-part
choral works you'd like to conduct. If possible, please provide links to each work on J.W. Pepper.

I look forward to hearing from you!
Thanks,
Jody

Jody N. Blake, Ph.D.

Coordinator of Music Education
Associate Professor of Music Education
Department of Music

The University of Tennessee at Martin
jblakel7@utm.edu | (731) 881-7482
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